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The Administrators of Mrs. BRYANT

vs

JOHN DAVIS
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State of North Carolina
Orange County

To the Sheriff of Orange County, greeting:

You are hereby commanded that of the goods, chattles, lands and tenements of 
JONATHAN KITTRELL & PUMPHRET [POMFRET] HERNDON administrators of Mrs. BRYANT, you 
cause to be made the sum of three pounds ten shillings & eight pence current money 
which lately in our county court of pleas and quarter-sessions was awarded against 
them for costs of their suit against JOHN DAVIS as endorsed fees, for costs and 
charges said suit expended, whereof the said administration is convicted and liable
as appears of record.  And have you the said monies before the said court, at 
Randolph on the second Monday in December next, then and there to render the said 
same and costs aforesaid.

Herein fail not, and have you then and there this writ.

Witness JEDUTHAN HARPER, clerk of our said court, at office, the 14th day of 
September Anno Domini 1787 and in the XII year of our Independence.

J. HARPER, CC
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State of North Carolina
Orange County

To the Sheriff of Orange County, greeting:

You are hereby commanded that of the goods, chattles, lands and tenements of 
JONATHAN KITTRELL & PUMPHRET [POMFRET] HERNDON administrators of Mrs. BRYANT, you 
cause to be made the sum of nine pounds fourteen shillings & five pence current 
money which lately in our county court of pleas and quarter-sessions was awarded 
against them for costs of their suit against JOHN DAVIS as endorsed fees, for costs
and charges said suit expended, whereof the said administration is convicted and 
liable as appears of record.  And have you the said monies before the said court, 
at Randolph on the second Monday in December next, then and there to render the 
said same and costs aforesaid.

Herein fail not, and have you then and there this writ.

Witness JEDUTHAN HARPER, clerk of our said court, at office, the 14th day of 
September Anno Domini 1787 and in the XII year of our Independence.

J. HARPER, CC
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Transcribed from original documents by Brent R. Brian & Martha M. Brian.

This document and others can be found on our website:

BMGEN

We claim COPYLEFT on the documents that we publish that are our original work.

COPYLEFT “rules” can be reviewed on the web site:

GNU Free Documentation License

In short, use what you like.  But if you use our stuff, mention us as the source.

Brent R. Brian
Martha M. Brian
BrianMitchellGenealogy@gmail.com
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